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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

June 7 – June Board Meeting, Ramada Hotel 
June 10-12 – Walleye Weekend 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

PROGRAMS 
 

May 30 – Memorial Day Roundtable, Rolling 
Meadows Family Restaurant 
June 6 – Walleye Weekend Planning 
June 13 – Walleye Weekend Follow Up 
June 20 – Jerry Wallendal, Youth for Christ 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

INVOCATION 
 

June 6 – Tina Potter 
June 13 – Fred Pumper 
June 20 – Harry Schneider 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

GREETERS 
 

June 6 – Fred Pumper & Harry Schneider 
June 13 – Kathy Schreiber & Ron Seidl 
June 20 – Chris Serres & Chris Stelmacher 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

June 9 – Marlin Towne 
June 9 – Glen Treml 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

June 6 – Dan & Linda Leeds 
June 17 – Fred & Gloria Pumper 
June 18 – Marlin & Lois Towne 
June 25 – Ron & Joan Seidl 
June 30 – Steve & Mary Millin 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

SPIRITUAL AIMS 
THOUGHT FOR THE  

WORK WEEK 
 

Good morning: I am God. Today I will be 
handling all of your problems. Please 
remember that I do not need your help. If 
the devil happens to deliver a situation to 
you that you cannot handle, do not at-
tempt to resolve it. Kindly put it in the 
SFJTD (Something For Jesus To Do) 
box. It will be addressed in my time, not 
yours. Once the matter is placed into the 
box, do not hold on to it, or attempt to 
remove it. Holding on to or removal will 
delay the resolution of your problem. If it 
is a situation that you think you are capa-
ble of handling, please consult with me in 
prayer to be sure that it is the proper reso-
lution. Because I do not sleep, nor do I 
slumber, there is no need for you to lose 
any sleep. Rest my child. If you need to 
contact me, I am only a prayer away. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

MONDAY MORNING 
 

We had 19 members at Monday’s meeting 
back at the Ramada Hotel.  We inducted 
our newest member, Jackie King, at Mon-
day’s meeting.  Thanks to John Cooper for 
sponsoring Jackie and thanks to Jackie for 
wanting to join our Club for the betterment 
of our community.  We also had three 
Horace Mann High School Key Clubbers 
join us Monday morning plus our guest 
speaker, Michelle Majewski from Marian 
University.  President Bonnie announced 
that the Social Committee has set a date of 
Wednesday, June 29th for our Thank You 
Picnic to be held at McDermott Park.  The 
picnic will be from 5:30 – 7:30PM.  Our 
2nd grade sponsored Little League team is 
playing that evening at 4:30PM at the Rus-
sell South diamond if anyone wants to 
watch one of our two sponsored teams play 
before the picnic.  Little League players 
and their parents, Key Clubbers and their 
parents and our many volunteers from 
Walleye Weekend and our Pork Fest will 
be invited as are the member’s family 
members and/or significant others.  Watch 
for more details in the upcoming weeks.  
Gary Miller announced InterClub opportu-
nities to the Bob Last Golf Outing today, 
Thursday (5/26) or on Thursday, June 9th 
to the Annual Seibken’s Breakfast in Elk-
hart Lake.  Watch for more details on the 
Seibken’s breakfast in the next two weeks. 

Tina Potter announced that Gary Ring had 
been named “Volunteer of the Year” by 
the Fond du Lac Boy’s & Girl’s Club.  
Congratulations Gary!!!!  Ron Seidl was 
winner of the 50/50 Raffle and he drew an 
eight of Club, not a winner but it does take 
another card out of the deck.  We have got 
to be pretty close to a winner. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

MARIAN UNIVERSITY 
CRIMINAL JUSTICE 

 

Michelle Majewski, Founding Dean of the 
Criminal Justice Program at Marian Uni-
versity, joined us on Monday morning.  
The School of Criminal Justice offers 
many fabulous opportunities for individu-
als interested in the field of Criminal Jus-
tice. Current undergraduate pro-
grams include a minor and major in Crimi-
nal Justice, a major and minor in Home-
land Security, a major in Forensic Science, 
and a certificate program in Homeland 
Security leadership.   The undergraduate 
program is celebrating its 18th year  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 

KEY CLUB CORNER 
By Jan Krug & Gary Ring 

 

Both Key Clubs are getting ready for the 
end of the school year.  Have a great sum-
mer!! 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

WALLEYE WEEKEND 
UPDATE 

 

Believe it or not, Walleye Weekend is only 
two weeks away.  FDL Festivals has been 
meeting regularly in their planning role 
and our Fundraising Committee has also 
been working behind the scenes starting to 
get items in place for the big weekend.  
We’ve got 2,400 pounds of cheese curds 
on order so you know we’re getting close.  
The sign up sheets have started to circulate 
so set aside lots of time on your calendar to 
help out the weekend of June 10 -12.  The 
success of this event is directly tied to how 
involved our members will be.  Wednes-
day night, June 8th, will be the trailer move 
date with all of our equipment and Thurs-
day night, June 9th, will be set up for our 
kick off on Friday.   
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

MARIAN UNIV (cont’d) 
 

of success; this particular program was 
updated and expanded this past year to 
include new concentrations in juvenile 
justice, social justice, and a generalist track 
to compliment the law enforcement con-
centration.   The Homeland Secu-
rity program is brand new, as is the Foren-
sic Science program.  Students can partici-
pate in many internship experiences and 
can apply to participate in the US Mar-
shals Internship Program.  Marian adult 
students can enroll in the Master’s pro-
gram in Criminal Justice Leadership and 
become a Criminal Justice Administrator.  
On the graduate level they offer a Master 
of Science in Criminal Justice Leadership 
that is offered on the Fond du Lac campus 
and also in West Allis in an adult acceler-
ated learning format with courses lasting 
only 7 weeks. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Monday’s meeting is a Roundtable 

for Memorial Day at Rolling 
Meadows Family Restaurant 
starting at our regular time of 
6:45AM.  If you show up at the 
Ramada you’ll probably find a 

very small crowd. 



~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 


